NOMINATION FOR 2023
TULLAHOMA AREA CHAMBER OF COMMERCE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

“Do you know a progressive and positive person willing to share some good ideas?”

The Tullahoma Area Chamber of Commerce is now taking nominations for seven individuals to serve one three-year term with
eligibility to serve a second three-year term on the Board of Directors from January 1, 2023 to December 31, 2025. Nominees
must be current voting members of TACC who are willing to serve on the Board if elected. Please consult the person before
submitting his or her name.

Employees of members as well as owners/managers qualify to serve on the Chamber Board.

A TACC Director is one who:

Has a strong belief in the ethics, community involvement, and purpose of TACC;

Is available to attend monthly meetings 11:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m., the first Wednesday of each month;

Has a great deal of energy and enthusiasm and will be able to participate in our monthly meetings, programs, and

committees

O Is willing to work on and chair Chamber projects, such as the Golf Tournaments, Christmas Parade, Membership
Celebration, etc., and

O Has been an active member of TACC for at least one year.
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TACC Directors are eligible to serve no more than two consecutive three-year terms. Directors whose terms expire this year
are Danielle Carew, Amy Nickels, James Fuller, Chad Hatfield, Renee Keene Trent McNabb, and Vickie Shelton of which Renee
Keene and Trent McNabb are eligible to serve another three-year term. Officers of the 2023 Board of Directors are Andy
Whitt, incoming President; Nancy Fuller, President-Elect Elizabeth Banks, Past President and Vice-President and Secretary-
Treasurer to be elected in November. Additional Directors are, Josh Clarey, Shannon Duncan, Rich Ellis, Noland Gomez, Greg
Gressel, Florence Hull, Diana Murray, Allen Potter, Emily Raths, Kevin Sherrill, Kim Uselton, Kelleye Watts and Appointed
representatives to the Board are Jennifer Moody, City of Tullahoma, Raquel March, USAF; Mark Hutchinson Motlow State
Community College; and Kaycee Edwards, UTSI.

Nominees will be presented for consideration to the TACC Nominating Committee. Nominees will be contacted to verify their
willingness to serve if elected. Selected candidates will be voted on at the December Board meeting and introduced at the
Annual General Membership Meeting and Celebration in 2023. For a current listing of TACC members, please visit our website
www.tullahoma.org. (Nominee must have been an active member for at least one year.)

Nominee’s Name & Title:

Company:

Address:

Phone: Email:

Nominator’s Name (please print)

Nominator’s Signature: Company:

Please complete this form, sign and email to tullahomachamber@tullahoma.org
or mail it to TACC, POB 1205, Tullahoma, TN 37388.

Nomination form must be received no later than 4 p.m., November 15th, 2022,
The form must be signed to be valid.

The mission of the Tullahoma Area Chamber of Commerce is to identify and represent the interests and
advancement of its members and to promote a vision of economic growth while
showcasing the area as a desirable place to live, work and visit.



